



P.O. BOX 579 ORANGE, TEXAS 77631

November 7, 2024

Sara Edwards DeBerry Water Supply Corporation P.O. Box 278 DeBerry, TX 75639

Dear Mrs. Edwards:

Thank you for applying for a Sabine River Authority of Texas (SRA) Community Assistance Program Grant. The SRA is very pleased to award \$20,000 to DeBerry Water Supply Corporation (WSC) as part of SRA's Fiscal Year 2025 Community Assistance Grant Program. This program is part of an economic development initiative to promote the improvement of the quality of services essential for the development of viable communities within the Sabine River Basin. The WSC's project to purchase and install generators at two water well sites to maintain operation during extended power outages is an initiative that SRA supports in its efforts to improve water and wastewater systems throughout the basin.

SRA looks forward to working with DeBerry WSC in the future as we continue to focus on increasing the economic vitality of the Sabine River Basin. To keep us better informed on the status of your project, please notify Zach Johnson at SRA's Authority General Office when you have completed the project. On behalf of SRA, I applaud your efforts to improve the quality of services provided by the DeBerry WSC.

Very best regards,

David Montagne

Executive Vice-President and General Manager